MUPY faculty members joined MU-PKUHSC Symposium 2019

April 22, 2019

On Monday 22nd April 2019, Dr. Krisada Sakchaisri and Pakatip Ruenraroengsak as representatives of
Mahidol University’s Faculty of Pharmacy participated "MU-PKUHSC Symposium 2019’ with the theme of
"Medical and Health Science Initiatives” at Mahidol University’s Faculty of Tropical Medicine. This
symposium was co-hosted by Mahidol University and Peking University Health Science Center. With this
regard, Dr. Krisada Sakchaisri and Pakatip Ruenraroengsak had a chance to give lectures in the
symposium as well. In addition, the symposium aimed to bring together lecturers and researchers of
both institutions to exchange and share their experiences and research results on all aspects of
Medicine and Health Science.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2471



